
Report of LEAP Status 
 
In late October 2010, PVS completed the required information to be able to 
submit for LEAP status 1 with USA Swimming.   
 
In January 2011, PVS was contacted by the LSC Committee regarding our 
submission. They have some area they would like us to provide them further 
information on.  In addition an approved updated version of our policy & 
procedure manual was requested.  We have continued to work on the additional 
information and we anticipating re-submitting our LEAP package by June 2011. 
 
Respectfully Submitted By: 
Paris Jacobs 
PVS Administrative Division Vice- Chair 


